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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 36th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF JAMAICA  (11 November 2020)

Thank you, Madam President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Jamaica for presenting its national report.

Indonesia welcomes the improvement by the Government of Jamaica in advancing women’s rights and gender equity, as reflected in the increase of women representation in government, and the progress made by relevant institutions tasked with promoting the gender-mainstreaming agenda.

To further improve the human rights situation in Jamaica, Indonesia wishes to offer the following recommendations:

1. To continue to work towards the establishment of a national human rights institution based on the Paris Principles, including through possible bilateral or regional exchanges with other countries;

2. To strengthen training for law enforcement officials, focusing on de-escalation and prevention of situations in which there may be a need to use force, as well as to consider acceding to the Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman, or Degrading Treatment or Punishment; and

3. To continue to develop holistic plans to address the identified challenges to sustainable development of communities, through providing better support towards the respect of human rights including in the maritime sector, in particular in combatting human trafficking, slavery and other human rights abuses in the seafaring and fisheries industries.

We wish Jamaica a successful review.

Thank you.

